
From:  Daniel Case <dcase@cklawllp.com>

Sent time:  10/17/2018 11:00:01 AM

To:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell (elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org) <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Hello, Ms. Nuno‐O’Donnell:  Would it be possible to talk briefly on the phone about the Hollywood Center Project.  My client
owns a commercial property on Ivar Avenue behind this project.  I would be very grateful for a moment of your time.  Please
feel free to call me or to respond to this email.  Thank you. 
 
Daniel A. Case, P.C.
Case Knowlson LLP
10100 Santa Monica Blvd., Suite 2300
Los Angeles, California 90067
Direct: 310/712‐6468
Fax: 949/729‐0729
e‐mail: dcase@cklawllp.com
www.cklawllp.com
 
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: This electronic message contains information from the law firm of Case Knowlson LLP, and may be confidential or
privileged. The information is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you are not the intended recipient,
be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this e‐mail in
error, please  notify us immediately by telephone at (310) 552‐2766 or by e‐mail reply and delete this message. Thank you.
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